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DCPP Closure Would be Colosal Mistake 

The original backroom agreement to close DCPP was not based on science or 
economics, but was driven by anti-nuclear sentiment coupled with the fact that PG&E 

would make more money from new expensive renewables than from the depreciated 
DCPP. DCPP closure would increase California's use of fossil fuel and increase costs to 
California ratepayers. The seismic safety of DCPP has been reaffirmed by the NRC, 

and it continues to be a reliable source of 24/7 carbon-free electricity. DCPP is the 
largest source of carbon-free electricity in the state and the prolonged drought has 

increased its percentage. The facts support the continued operation of DCPP. 


